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9 March 2020 
  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Sports Relief – Friday 13th March 2020 
 
I am writing to confirm that our school will be supporting Sports Relief on Friday 13th March 2020. 
Children can come into school dressed in their sports gear or PE kits. We will be holding a 
sponsored HITT session run on-line by Joe Wills during our celebration assembly. This event will 
be facilitated by our PALS (Play Time Leaders Pupil Voice group). 
 
Children can make a voluntary donation of £1 to Sports Relief if they wish to do so. 
 
Thank you for your support for this important charity. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr S Myers 
Head Teacher 
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Bishop Auckland 
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